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10 / 5 / 2020 Earl Brown

City of Cincinnati Councilmembers:

Re: The operation of the Tower Crane, FCC West Garage

On Tuesdays/ 22, 1 presented before council concerns regarding Turner

Construction. At that time, I was assured council would arrange a meeting with

Turner and myself to iron out the various issues presented.

Without your assistance, it's not likely Turner will be contacting me. According to

the city Law Department Dept., it is a civil issue between property owners.

Again, I would like to know. Did City Council or Hamilton County Planning

Commission issue "The Crane Permit" ?

Please let me know of your progress with the Turner meeting and the permit.

Sincerely,

Earl Brown


